
ANNOUNCEMENTS

The next major conference of the International Society for Utilitarian
Studies will be held at Chuo University in Tokyo on 27-29 August 1994.
Plans are already in hand for this meeting, and numerous scholars
from many countries are planning to attend. As the programme is now
being organized, those who wish to join this group should contact, as
soon as possible, Professor Yoshio Nagai, Centre for Historical Social
Science Literature, Hitotsubashi University, Kunitachi, Tokyo, Japan
(tel. 0425-72-1101; fax 0425-73-3016).

The Sociedad Iberoamericana de Estudios Utilitaristas (SIEU) held
its second international conference at the University of Granada in
Spain on 25—27 November 1992. The conference was expertly organized
by Professor Manuel Escamilla Castillo and the department of legal
philosophy at the university. The second number of Telos, Revista
Iberoamericana de Estudios Utilitaristas has appeared, and both the
society and journal are now firmly established. Members of SIEU can
receive Telos and Utilitas at advantageous rates. For further informa-
tion, contact Professor Esperanza Guisan, Division de Filosofia Moral
y Politica, Facultad de Filosofia y CC. de la Educacion, Universidad de
Santiago de Compostela, Spain.
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